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Dear Chair Bowman, Vice-Chair Drazan, Vice-Chair Pham and members of the 

committee on rules, 

 

I think it's incredibly important for Oregon to honor the history of Black drag in 

Oregon. Black queer people have always been an integral part to the queer rights 

movement and to the art form of drag. Black drag deserves to have recognition 

during Black History Month because of its past and current contribution to both the 

Black and queer communities, and I hope that you include it. 

 

Thank you! 


